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[bookmark: _Hlk177144245]Wednesday 18th September 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,

Year 4 Petty Pool Residential

We’re very excited to share details with you of the Year 4 residential visit to the Petty Pool Outdoor Centre in Sandiway. 
www.pettypool.org.uk/outdoor-centre/ We are looking forward to enjoying an adventurous itinerary that may include: archery, climbing, a suspended crate climb, orienteering, camp fires, scavenger hunts and shelter building.

Each Year 4 class will attend for two days and one night:

Mrs Conheeney’s class		Wednesday 6th November to Thursday 7th November 

Mrs Worsley’s class		Thursday 7th November to Friday 8th November

Instead of coming to school in the morning on the first day of the residential, children should be dropped directly at the centre. They need to be there by 9.30am. Our staff will be on site to welcome them.  Children need to be collected directly from the Centre on the second day of their residential at 4.00pm. This arrangement significantly lowers the overall cost.

The cost of the trip is £75 per pupil. This covers the overnight accommodation, dinner, breakfast and lunch (a packed lunch needs to provided by you for lunch on day one) and the qualified instructors who will lead the adventurous activities. We appreciate this is a considerable cost and we are happy to facilitate payment plans for those families who request them. Please contact Mrs Wood in the school office to organise this. 

All activities have been risk assessed and the residential visit has been approved by the Local Authority. The strictest health and safety measures will be followed to ensure the safety and wellbeing of all pupils.  

Please complete, sign and return the consent form and the medication form if required by Friday 4th October. A kit list is attached. The necessary safety equipment will all be provided by the centre.  

There will be an information sharing meeting for parents and carers about the residential on Tuesday 22nd October straight after school. If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact school.

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Conheeney and Mrs Worsley
(Year 4 Teachers)







Winnington Park Primary School and Nursery, Firdale Road, Winnington, Northwich, Cheshire, CW8 4AZ
Tel: 01606 74371   email: admin@winningtonpark.cheshire.sch.uk   website: www.winningtonpark.cheshire.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Rob Cole    email: head@winningtonpark.cheshire.sch.uk
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